
1

McDonald, David S

From: Lyra StarChild <lyradreamz@gmail.com>
Sent: October-29-14 1:00 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Regarding the ban of e-liquid flavors.

Your logic is absurd to me. If you consider flavors a gateway into doing bad things, for teens, then the first 
logical move would be to BAN Flavored alcohol first, as it is a more devastating addiction than smoking. In 
fact, by saying that e-liquids must be classified as tobacco, you may be causing the next generation of smokers 
to never bother to quit. As someone who quit using a vaporizer, with a slight flavor to keep my mind off 
tobacco, I couldn't/wouldn't have done it any other way. So, by your logic, it is better that I smoke tobacco...  

Don't do this, make an educated opinion and choice, I am not of your province but I know that others will 
watch what you have done and you can become a great example by making the right choice and showing the 
rest of the provinces that there is a way to keep e-liquids as are and make sure teens have zero access (after all, 
you can only buy it in a smoke/vape store, which is illegal for the underage to be in anyway.)  

Finally, again, I want to Re-state. Ban flavored e-liquids and you might as well start to BAN flavored alcohol 
because by your logic, flavor is a gateway. 


